
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: December 4, 2017 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals and Chancery Staff 
 
From:  The Most Reverend Bernard E. Shlesinger III 
  
Re: Memorial Mass for Joseph Punnakuziyil, Father of Reverend 

Sunny Joseph Punnakuziyil MSFS, Saint John Neumann Catholic 
Church, Lilburn 

           
 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of Joseph Punnakuziyil, father of Fr. 
Sunny Joseph Punnakuziyil, who passed away on November 17. 
 
A Memorial Mass for Fr. Sunny’s dad has been scheduled for December 20, 
2017 at 7:00 p.m. at St. John Neumann Catholic Church. A reception will take 
place after Mass. 
 
Archdiocesan priests are welcome to concelebrate.    
 
Condolences may be sent to: spunnakuziyil@archatl.com 
 
Saint John Neumann Catholic Church 
801 Tom Smith Road 
Lilburn, GA 30047 
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